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08/12/2018  11:52:562015/7013/P SUPPRT kong ching hii Dear all,

I can't wait to see the project to kick off. 

I know the church committee has the local community, the Chinese community, the second generation of the 

church members and above all, the international students on the agenda of the church ministry.  They are 

doing amazing works among these groups. One of the ministries had been nominated as the project of the 

Camden Mayor in 2017. This is just to confirm how the Borough appreciates their efforts and hard works. The 

committee therefore deserve to desperately have a new spaces, modernized facilities and a safe venue to 

serve the respective groups.

08/12/2018  12:00:482015/7013/P SUPPRT Yew Kong Hi,

I am one of the end user of the church facilities. I am leading a group of youths on every sunday since 2013.  

We now have 28 of us who meet weekly. We meet in a jam packed passage way( where people can pass 

through) in the basement for our worship, study, discussion and activities.  The condition is appalling. We 

have been moving from one room to another because the number is growing. Second generation children is 

one of the our major focus and we wish to support them as much as we could.  Your kind consideration and 

approval is desperately needed.
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